
Special Thanks to our Sponsors

Support Sensory Friendly Dance
We are a nonprofit with a mission to make dance accessible to the

neurodiverse community of Sacramento. We are currently
fundraising $10,000 to support our programming. Every dollar

makes a big difference and helps us turn our mission into action.
Make your tax-deductible donation of any amount today:

www.sensoryfriendlydance.org/donate

On July 7, 2023 join Sensory Friendly
Dance in celebrating Tanabata! We will

be releasing the film of our performance
just in time for the Tanabata festivities.



Learn More:

www.sensoryfriendlydance.org

Film Release Coming Soon!

June 24, 2023 
at 1:00pm

B Street Theatre

Tanabata
The Story of 

Orihime and Hikoboshi
Choreographed By Kaori Higashiyama

Sensory Friendly Dance Presents


